
    

     Newsletter    Spring 2 Week 2  

                                                                                                        
 

School Attendance figures for the week beginning 26th February are as follows… 

Whole School- 93.8% 

Reception-94% 

Year 1- 95% 

Year 2-96% 

Year 3- 93% 

Year 4- 90% 

 

Please encourage your child to keep good attendance. 

 

May I request that when children make their way into school in the mornings they keep to the paths and off the grassy 

bank. This will ensure that we are doing everything we can to keep our school clean and tidy. We have had some 

muddy footprints recently! 

 

We would love to welcome parent readers back into school. Please could any interested parents who could give of 

their time contact the school office to register their interest. 

 

Teachers and ‘Friends of Bellingham Primary’ are hosting a ‘Bring and Buy Book Sale Extravaganza’ in the school hall at 

3.15pm this Friday 8th March. We are asking for contributions of good quality books that you are looking to clear out of 

your cupboards at home. The more books we receive the more successful our sale will be. Please be generous and 

begin bringing them in from Monday.  

 

This is our last week with our chicks. The children have been captivated by the hatching process and have gained much 

Science knowledge from the experience. A big thank you to Mrs Breckons for making this happen.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Monday 4th 

          March 

Music with Mrs Armstrong (afternoon) 

Tuesday 5th 

March 

PE- all children to come in PE kit ready for activities with Mr Ellison. 

Forest School session. (Reception and Year 1) 

 

Team Building after school club- Mr Ellison 
 

Wednesday 6th 

March 

   
Art club after school club- Miss Mundy 

https://researchparent.com/charlie-and-the-chocolate-factory/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/


Thursday 7th 

March 

 

Swimming – Reception and Year 1 

You will need : swimming kit, towel, bag, goggles. Payment can be made via 

ParentPay.   

Friday 8th March WORLD BOOK DAY! 

Please come dressed in pyjamas or a costume of your choice, bringing with you 

your favourite book.  
 

BRING AND BUY BOOK SALE! 

Parents will be invited into the school hall for a ‘Bring and Buy Book Sale 

Extravaganza’! From 3.15pm until 4pm a variety of children’s books will be on 

sale in the hall. 3 Golden Ticket Book Vouchers will be hidden inside some 

books. I wonder who will be our lucky winners? Please collect your child as 

normal from the usual door then come back through the main door at the 

office entrance. Books will be on sale from 20 pence- £1 

Monday 11th 

March 

Parent Consultations 3.30pm-5pm. Please book in through Mrs Piggford if you 

have not already done so.  

 

Autism Awareness Day- Children will be listening to a short presentation in 

classes. 

 

Tuesday 12th 

March 

PE- all children to come in PE kit ready for activities with Mr Ellison. 

 

Team Building after school club- Mr Ellison 

 

Wednesday 13th 

March 

 Parent Consultations 3.30pm-5.30pm 
 

NO ART CLUB TODAY 

Thursday 14th 

March 

 Swimming – Reception and Year 1 

You will need : swimming kit, towel, bag, goggles. Payment can be made via 

ParentPay.   

Friday 15th March  Year 1 and Year 2 go to Otterburn Primary for a Multi-Skills event. Please 

come to school in your PE kit and bring a water bottle as usual. The children 

will be back to school in time for lunch. 
 

       

Please contact school as soon as possible if your child is absent – thank you.   

For the safety of all children - please inform school directly if there are any changes to your 
child’s home time arrangements – thankyou.        

  


